

GENERAL TEST 2 (PART 2)

UNIT 1-5

READING 1

Read the text and choose the correct answers

Ruth Segundo is a photographer. She has 2 daughters-Tanya, a teacher, and Sonya, an architect. Both their husband are doctors. Ruth has seven grandchildren- 2 grandsons, ages 5 and 7, and five granddaughters, ages 2, 3, and 5. All of her grandchildren are very young and very cute. Ruth's husband, Rob, is an engineer. Lyla May is a nurse. Her husband, Milton, is a writer. They have 3 sons.: Mark, 34, Lou, 30 and Larry, 28. Mark's wife, Maria is a lawyer, and they have 2 children, a boy and a girl. Lou's wife, Nina, is an artist, and they have a daughter. Larry is a student. He's very tall ad handsome.

1/ *Lyla and Milton have 3 children.*

- A. True
- B. False

2/ *Tanya is Rob's wife.*

- A. True
- B. False

3/ *Ruth has 2 grandchildren.*

- A. True
- B. False

4/ *Ruth's granddaughters are very young.*

- A. True
- B. False

5/ *Sonya and Tanya are Rob's grandchildren.*

- A. True
- B. False

6/ *Maria's husband is Larry.*

- A. True
- B. False

7/ Milton's wife is Lyla.

- C. True
- D. False

8/ Sonya and Tanya are Rob's grandson.

- A. True
- B. False

9/ Nina's husband is Lou.

- A. True
- B. False

10/ Rob's a doctor.

- A. True
- B. False

11/ Milton is 34

- A. True
- B. False

READING 2

Read the text and choose the correct answers

My name is Petty and this is my husband, Phil. We both work in office in London. We have breakfast at half past seven. We don't have big breakfast. We usually have bread, coffee and orange juice.

For lunch we usually have a salad or soup and sandwich. That's at about 1.30.

We usually have dinner at half past seven in the evening. It's a big meal of the day and we have meat or fish with vegetables and potatoes or rice. We have orange juice with the milk. On Saturday evenings we go to a restaurant for dinner at about eight o'clock.

1. Where do they have dinner on Saturday evenings?

- A. at a hotel
- B. at a restaurant
- C. at their friend's house
- D. at home

2. Petty and Phil have ____.

- A. Breakfast with eggs

B. A big breakfast

C. Breakfast with break

D. A light breakfast

3. What time do they usually have dinner?

A. 7:15

B. 6:30

C. 8:00

D. 7:30

4. What do they drink for breakfast?

A. orange juice

B. soda

C. milk orange juice

D. milk

VOCABULARY & GRAMMAR

1. A. How do you go to school?

B: _____

A. No thanks.

B. It's next to the bank.

C. I walk.

2. What date is the game?

A. It's on Friday, 30th October.

B. It's early

C. It's 9 a.m

3.

A. Is Ms Anh beautiful?

B: _____

A. Yes, she is so pretty.

B. She is very handsome.

C. He is very good-looking.

D. Yes, she is old.

4. ____ she Cecelia?

A. Are

B. Has

C. Is

5. The dance is ____ 8 p.m ____ Sunday.

A. at/in

B. at/on

C. in/on

6.

A. ____

B: He's my grandfather.

A. Who are they?

B. Who is she?

C. Who is he?

D. Is that your father?

7. John and Jamie ____ a sister.

A. have

B. are

C. has

8.

A: What do you do?

B: ____

A. He's not a student.

B. She's a teacher.

C. I'm an artist.

D. They're engineers.

9.

A: What's his email address?

B: ____ abrown@mail.com

A. It

B. It's

C. Its

D. He's

10.

A: Tell me about your family.

B: I ____ one brother.

A. is

B. has

C. am

D. have

11.

A: ____

B: He's my grandfather.

A. Who are they?

B. Who is she?

C. Who is he?

D. Is that your father?

12.

A: ____

B: We have four.

A. Who is she?

B. How often do you see your parents?

C. Is he your father?

D. How many kids do you have?

13. My apartment building is ____ a park and hospital?

A. on

B. next to

C. between

14.

A: I usually take a bus to work.

B: Really? Is a ____ near your apartment?

A. Bus station

B. stadium

C. newsstand

D. part

15. Samuel ____ two granddaughters.

A. have

B. isn't

C. is

D. has

16.

A: ____ you from Japan?

B: No, I'm from Korea.

A. am

C. is

D. are

17. When can I buy medicine?

A. underground

B. bus station

C. pharmacy

D. newsstand

18. Luke and I are managers at Lawson Company. He's my ____.

A. email address

B. phone number

C. colleague

19.

A: _____ your email address?

B: It's tony@adt.com

A. What are

B. What's

C. What

D. It's

20.

A: How old is your father?

B: _____.

A. Fine, thank you.

B. He is an engineer.

C. He is old.

D. He is forty-six.

21.

A: _____?

B: It's 10:55.

A. Does your English class end at 10:55?

B. What time is your English class.?

C. Where is the school?

D. Do you go to the movie?

22. In my free time, I like to _____. It's relaxing.

A. spend time with friends

B. spend time on friends

C. spend time for friends

D. spend time with friend